
WELCOME TO OUR 
MONTHLY NEWSLETTER!
Hello!  

 

 We hope this newsletter will be a place where you can get a

behind the scenes look at some of the things going on at our

center, get some answers to frequently asked questions, meet

some of our staff, learn a little bit more about our services, and

more!  

 

-Aryn, Morgyan, & Megan 

 

 

FAQ

We have finally left the dark ages! Children and
families can now enjoy Netflix at all of our center
locations while they wait! 

14TH ANNUAL GOLF TOURNAMENT 
The Annual Golf Tournament Fundraiser for our
Monett Center was a big success! Despite the sun
and the heat, Barry and Lawrence County golfers
turned up to show their support for the Children’s
Center. We want to thank all of the sponsors,
volunteers, and golfers who made this event a
success! We would not be able to serve the children
in our communities without the generous support of
our donors.  A big thank you to our Title Sponsor,
Jack Henry & Associates! 

WHY SHOULD I PUT MY CHILD THROUGH A 
MEDICAL EXAM? IS IT TRAUMATIC?

Medical exams help to eliminate any concerns or
worries about the child's health and future. It can
also potentially provide evidence in an investigation.
The medical room is child friendly and comfortable.
Non offending caregivers are allowed to
accompany the child to the exam. With the use of a
colposcope, our medical exams are pain free and
non-invasive.A colposcope is a bright magnified
light used to visualize the tissue of the genitalia to
detect possible injury or scarring. 

FUN STUFF

Susan Pumphrey, Nurse Practitioner

Wish List
Weighted Blankets
Kid's underwear (all sizes and
gender)
Bottled Water

See the rest of our wishlist at: 
http://a.co/7WDTvLT 

http://a.co/7WDTvLT

